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In late July 2013, Prof. Curtis V. Smith of the department of Biology made an unforgettable trip to Europe
where he visited the Alps. The French Alps belong to the larger European chain of mountains commonly
called the Alps. These mountains and surrounding alpine lakes constitute all-year-round travellers’
attractions due to their spectacular beauty and breath-taking views. While climbing the Alps, Curtis had an
accident and was flown away in a medical helicopter for treatment. Despite this mishap, Dr. Smith returned
safely with more memorable photos. Please enjoy the virtual trip to view glaciers in Alaska, Montana, and
the Alps with the traveler, our colleague and friend, Professor Curtis Smith.



